
To: City Council Date: August 29, 2018  

From: Thelda Williams 
Mayor 

Subject: BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS – MAYORAL APPOINTEES 

The purpose of this memo is to provide recommendations for appointments to the 
following Boards and Commissions: 

Development Advisory Board 

I recommend the following individuals for reappointment: 

Greg Abram 
Mr. Abram will continue to serve as a representative of contractors for a second term to 
expire July 1, 2021. 

Mel Ingwaldson 
Mr. Ingwaldson will continue to serve as a representative of contractors for a second 
term to expire July 1, 2021. 

Judicial Selection Advisory Board 

I recommend the following individual for reappointment: 

Joseph A. Kanefield 
Mr. Kanefield will serve his second term as a representative of the State Bar 
Association to expire November 19, 2020.  

North Mountain Village Planning Committee 

I recommend the following individual for appointment:  

Mike Krentz 
Mr. Krentz is a Principal and Director of Architecture at DAVIS and is a resident of 
District 5. He will serve as a mayoral appointment, and his first term will expire 
November 19, 2018.  

ATTACHMENT A  



Phoenix Civic Improvement Corporation Board 
 
I recommend the following individual for appointment: 
 
Rosellen Papp 
Ms. Papp is a Partner and Research Director at L. Roy Papp & Associates LLP and was 
nominated by the members of the Phoenix Civic Improvement Corporation Board for 
appointment. She fills a vacancy on the Board and will serve an indefinite term at the 
discretion of the City Council. 
 
 
Phoenix Business and Workforce Development Board 
 
I recommend the following individual for appointment: 
 
Fred Ingersoll 
Mr. Ingersoll is the Vice President of Training and Development for the Arizona Builders 
Alliance and will serve on the Board as a representative of labor/apprenticeship. He 
replaces Anthony Gauthier, who resigned, and will fulfill a partial term to expire July 1, 
2020. 
 
 
Planning Commission 
 
I recommend the following individual for appointment: 
 
Lachele Mangum 
Ms. Mangum is the President and Owner of LAM Holdings, LLC and a resident of 
District 8.  She replaces Nicole Davis on the Commission as a resident representative 
and will serve a partial term to expire April 15, 2020. 
 
 
South Mountain Village Planning Committee 
 
I recommend the following individual for appointment 
 
Jennifer Tunning 
Ms. Tunning is the Director of Social Services for Haven Senior Horizons. She 
previously served as a member of the Deer Valley Village Planning Committee, and will 
now serve as a mayoral appointment for South Mountain Village. Her first term will 
expire November 19, 2018.  


